
 

 
MUNICIPAL NOTICE 

 
MUNICIPAL WORKING HOURS DURING FESTIVE PERIOD 

 
This notice serves to inform the general public that all Municipal 
Offices will close at 12h00 on Tuesday, 24 December 2019 and that 
the municipal offices will not be closed as was the practice in 
previous years. Municipal staff will however work shorter working 
hours – 09:00 to 14:00 - from Friday, 27 December 2019 to Friday, 03 
January 2020. All cashiers will close at 11h00 on Tuesday, 24 
December 2019 and at 13:00 during the period 27 December 2019 to 
03 January 2020. Staff rendering essential services will be on duty / 
on standby during this period. 
 
Any inconvenience caused by this arrangement is regretted. 
 

ISAZISO 
 

AMAXESHA OKUSEBENZA NGETHUBA LE HOLIDE 
 
Oku kwazisa abahlali ukuba iiOfisi zika Maspala zizakuvalwa ngo 
12:00 ngolwesibini we 24 December 2019 kwaye azizokuvala 
njengoko bekudla ngokwenziwa kwiminyaka edlulileyo. Abasebenzi 
bazakusebenza iiawari ezimfutshane ukususela ngo 09:00 – 14:00 
ukususela ngomhla ka 27 December 2019 ukuya kowe 03 January 
2020. Zonke iiCasheirs zizakuvala ngo 11:00 ngolwesibini we 24 
December 2019 zize zivale ngo 13:00 nge 27 December 2019 ukuya 
nge 03 January 2020. Abasebenzi beenkonzo ezibalulekilyo bona 
bazakusebenza okanye babe ku standby ngeli xesha. 
 
Siyaxolisa ngokuphazamiseka okunokubangelwa ngala malungiselelo 

 
MR. M. MENE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 
DATED: 11 December 2019 



 
      
 
     
 


